TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
March 27, 2013
** DRAFT DOCUMENT — SUBJECT TO COMMISSION APPROVAL **
The Meeting was called to order in the Town Hall Meeting Room, 11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT at

6:34 p.m. by Chairman Grant.

ESTABLISHMENT OF QUORUM:

A quorum was established as six members (Albert Grant, Barbara Halloran, Janice Warren, Jim
Strempfer, Kirk Monstream and Peter Larese) Robert Slate was absent.

APPROVAIL OF MINUTES/February 27, 2013:

A motion was made by Albert Grant and seconded by Kirk Monstream to approve the minutes of
February 27, 2013 as presented.

COMMUNITY FARMS GRANT APPLICATION:
Status is the same as noted in the January 23, 2013 minutes.

PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT UPDATE:

Commission discussed inviting Laurie Whitten and Robin Newton to one of our meetings to provide us
with more information about the Commission’s involvement/input with the rewriting of the Plan of
Conservation and Development.

The Commission also discussed and unanimously agreed to take time in each meeting to start reviewing
the present Plan of Conservation and Development and note areas of change so when the Commission is
asked for a proposal it ready to give one.

NEW BUSINESS:

None.



GENERAL DISCUSSION:
None,

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

None.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Halloran, Secretary, East Windsor Conservation Commission



